
 

  
1 

Mr. Wade Gemmell, Principal |  Tel 604.858.3057  |  wade_gemmell@sd33.bc.ca  |  http://evans.sd33.bc.ca 
Mrs. Annette Morelli, Office Administrative Assistant 

Parent Week at a Glance 
Nov 16th – Nov 20th, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Some of the events taking place at Evans in the next two weeks include: 
 
Nov 16th  – Non-Instructional Day (No School) 
Nov 17th  – 8:30 Evans Virtual Assembly 
Nov 18th  – 8:05am School Photo Retakes 
Nov 20th  – 11:40am School Hot Dog Day 
Nov 20th  – Please Submit items for the PAC Raffle by Today 
Nov 23rd – 1:00pm Earthquake Drill (Practice) 
Nov 26th – Wacky Hair Theme Day @ Evans 
Nov 26th – 11:15am PAC Hot Lunch (Maru Sushi) 
Nov 27th  – Non-Instructional Day (No School) 
 
Non-Instructional Day – A reminder there is no school for students this Monday, November 16th. 
 
RESCHEDULED School Photo Retakes – As photos were late in being sent home, we have re-scheduled the 
photo retake day. The photo retake day will now take place on Wednesday, November 18th. 
 
Student Hot Dog Day -  I wanted to share with parents that our school is going to have a free school wide 
hotdog lunch provided by Chilliwack Community Services and sponsored by Brightside Eggs on Friday, 
November 20th. This is part of their awareness campaign called "I Care". The plan will be to have their food 
truck come to our school at 11:40am and we will call out cohorts to come and get a hot dog from the food 
truck. They will be following the COVID-19 protocols for food service. Should you not wish your child to 
participate please let your child’s teacher know so we can take them off the list. 
 
PAC – Please see the school website for information on the PAC Raffle Basket Fundraiser. We are hoping 
items can be submitted by November 20th so we can start to put the basket together. Thank you inadvance for 
your help and support with this. 
 
 The next PAC meeting is Wednesday, December 2nd @ 6:00pm at the school. We hope you will join us !!! 
 
Please check out the school calendar for PAC meeting dates and times or our Facebook Page to find all the 
great things that PAC does and how you can become involve. We hope you will join us at our next meeting. 
 
(Repeat) VIRTUAL Christmas Concert – This year we are planning on putting on a virtual Christmas Concert 
this year. This would mean that students would be video taped and a performance would be streamed for 
parents to watch. Should you wish for your child to be part of the “taped” concert that parents can watch, we 
will need to have a signed consent form that allows us to video tape your child. If you are unsure if you have 
completed this form please check with you child’s teacher. 
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